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Dear Members of the Oregon State Legislature, 

Given the existing federal regulations governing firearms dealers and the absence of 

a clear fiscal analysis, I respectfully urge you to oppose HB3076. Introducing a state-

level licensing program would be redundant and could divert valuable resources from 

more effective public safety initiatives. As a member of this community, I am 

committed to supporting measures that enhance public safety without imposing 

unnecessary regulatory burdens. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Forton 

Registered Respiratory Therapist 

Father of Four and Concerned Citizen 

 


